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Since the beginning of term 1, the children have been coming to school in their trainers so that we are able to be active   
outside as much as possible without the need to change footwear; I would like to continue this next term also. 

One change I would like to make, however, is to reintroduce the use of PE kits.  Until now we have all been doing sports in 
our uniform, but with the weather getting wetter, and the mud beginning to appear on the playground and field, I am aware 
that school uniform is getting dirtier than it has previously been. 

When we return in term 2, and if it is your child’s PE day (I will ask class teachers to add this information to Google         
Classroom) they can come into school in their trainers, some jogging or tracksuit bottoms, their PE T-shirt and a school 
jumper and stay in them all day. There is no need to bring uniform to change in to. On days where there is no PE children 
will still come into school in trainers and uniform. 

The children have worked incredibly hard this term; I am extremely proud of each and every one of them.  Today, you will 
have received a letter about how we plan to celebrate their learning next week – please keep a look out on our website for 
what they get up to. 

You will soon have the chance to speak in person to your child’s teacher when we hold our Parent Consultations next 
term.  Although you will not be able to come in to school to do this, we have plans to host these remotely using Zoom.  We 
will give you more information next term and in plenty of time for us to all be prepared. 

Enjoy your weekend. 

Matthew Green 

Year 4 have been very busy making 3D models 
of planets for our World Space Week! 

Applications to Secondary School for September 2021 

Secondary Common Application Forms (Kent SCAF) must 

be completed by: 2nd November 2020.  Appointments 

with Mrs Shoob or Mr Evans are available next week on 

the afternoons of Tuesday 20th and Thursday 22nd           

October should you wish to discuss your child’s            

secondary school options.  Please contact the office if 

you wish to make an appointment. 

The Bears and Wolves 

have been busy  

creating and  

decorating their own 

Ancient  

Egyptian Amulets. 

Here is the  

finished product from 



Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded in 
the Gold Book this week: 

   Gold Book   

   Oscar B  Rabbits 
   Delilah C  Rabbits 
   
   Aarib G  Owls 
   Edward L  Owls 
 
   Cora W  Penguins 
   Charlie G  Penguins 
   Freya-Rose B Penguins 
 
   Olive P   Panthers 
   Isaac S   Panthers 
 
   Ronnie   Wolves 
   Ted H   Wolves 
 
   Heath S  Bears 
   Betsy K  Bears 

  Thomas G  Seahorses  
  Ellena G  Seahorses 
   
  Marissa W  Turtles 
  Oscar  C  Turtles 
 
  Sophie B  Geckos 
  Oscar D  Geckos 
 
  Esmee W  Tigers 
  George A  Tigers 
 
  Robin   Gorillas 
  Eve N-M  Gorillas 
 
  Dylan W   Eagles 
  Preston D  Eagles 
  Emily  P    Eagles 
     

Wow! Look at these WW1 poems Year 6 have been writing! We are so impressed!  

  

Year 5 had fun finishing our States of Matter topic 

with a 'clean water' experiment! 

 

Year 3 had fun outside during their PE 

lesson this week! 


